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Andrews, David

From: Andrews, David

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 12:18 PM

To: 'Harris, Howard'

Cc: Roberts, Kim; Davis, Gregory; Edelen, Randy; Krabacher, Jay
Subject: RE: Sundries for BHL moves RGU 41-1-298 Pad

Howard,

Please proceed with the proposed changes shown on Sundry Notices for the following wells (sent to COGCC Denver
office on 11/1/2011, but not processed yet):

» 103-11438, Federal RGU 411-6-297
103-11436, Federal RGU 542-1-298
103-11435, Federal RGU 342-1-298

Verbal approval for these changes is granted, contingent upon the following assumptions:

s Production casing cement volumes shall be adjusted accordingly, such that coverage is sufficient to isolate all lles
and Williams Fork productive horizons plus at least 200" above top of the Mesa Verde Group top or the Ohio
Creek Formation top (if present).

» The BHL and wellbore path remain at a legal location for compietion (COGCC permitting staff will evaluate prior to
formal approval of the Sundry Notice). If the BHL or the productive portion of the wellbore extend into locations
that are not legal, then Williams may have to plug back portion(s) of the well that are not legal or obtain waivers
from offset mineral interests. ‘

Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

Qil and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970) 625-5682

E-mail: David.Andrews@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc

From: Harris, Howard [mailto:Howard.Harris@Williams.com]
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 11:38 AM

To: Andrews, David

Cc: Roberts, Kim; Davis, Gregory; Harris, Howard

Subject: Sundries for BHL moves RGU 41-1-298 Pad

David

Attached are scanned copies of the remaining three sundries to move the BHL on the RGU 41-1-298 pad. Kevin gave
verbal approval on the first two wells on the pad, we are requesting verbal approval on these three remaining sundries.
If you are in agreement, would you respond to me, Greg and Kim so that we can relay to the rig.

Thanks on your part and sorry for the confusion,

Howard Harris



Sr. Regulatory Specialist

Williams Production RMT

Phone: (303) 606-4086

Fax: (303 629-8272

E-mail: Howard. HArris@ Williams.com




